
From: Ruth Richardson  

Sent: 21 January 2025 17:12 

To: David Fowler 

Subject: people running rings round Camden 

 

Dear David Fowler, 

 

I don't believe this is your fault, but I hear that the developers at the horrible 

new ugly and massive building which will overmaster Museum Street have 

applied to leave all their tenants' rubbish on the pavements, and that they 

are trying to extend the hours for deliveries/collection enormously, to the 

detriment of local residents' sleep. 

 

Please can you put a stop to this kind of inching and encroaching upon an 

already agreed planning decision by recommending against it? 

 

Otherwise why bother being in planning at all? This kind of liberty-taking by 

developers is ruining the lives of Londoners, and it's time it was stopped in its 

tracks. 

 

You could do it.  Please do!! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ruth Richardson 

 

 

 

 


